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Aquatic Center Reservations - currently available through Sunday, 
Nov. 8th. All Pool admissions will continue to require pre-registration. 

The Pool and Fitness Locker Rooms are open and available for 
changing clothes. Showers, water fountains, and the snackbar 
remain closed. 

Fitness Center*, Group Fitness Class, and KidsCorner Member 
Childcare Reservations currently available through Nov. 8th. 
*Fitness Center Pre-Registrations will only be required through Nov. 1st. 

KidsCorner Member Childcare is open to children, ages 1 to 10. Face masks and 
pre-registration are required. 

Group Fitness Classes will also continue with pre-registration. Any activity that is 
held to a capacity restriction that is often met by demand will continue to 
require pre-registration to avoid turning away members and customers. In 
addition to group exercise classes, aquatic center reservations, and KidsCorner, 
we will post pre-registration for popular Public Ice skating and Open Hockey 
sessions. These mainly occur on holidays and weekends.  
For programs such as Preschool, Remote Learning, Skyhawks, Camps, Classes, 
Teams, Clinics and all other group activities that standardly require a 
registration, please sign-up in advance. Admission based activities, such as 
Figure Skating, Pickleball, Basketball Shootaround, Soccer Shootaround, 
weekday Public Ice Skating, and weekday Open Hockey (Stick & Puck) sessions 
will not require pre-registrations after Nov. 1st. 

**EFFECTIVE MONDAY, NOVEMBER 2ND: ALL FITNESS CENTER 
ADMISSIONS DO NOT REQUIRE ADVANCE 
RESERVATIONS/REGISTRATIONS** 

The Sportsplex will continue to do temperature screenings. Facemasks are 
required to enter the facility. We will carefully monitor all activities that do not 
require pre-registration to ensure that we stay well below our conservative, self-
imposed capacity limits that fall below NCDHHS COVID restrictions in almost 
every area. 
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We assure you that we are only removing advance registration for activities and 
times that have not come anywhere near capacity restrictions. Sportsplex 
Members will scan in with their membership key fob at the front desk. We ask 
that you make use of the social distance markings at our front desk when 
waiting to check in or process a transaction, in addition to social distance 
markings throughout the facility. We will only accept credit card, Apple pay, 
and exact change cash transactions. And as always, if you have come in 
contact with anyone that has tested positive for Coronavirus or if you exhibit any 
symptoms of the virus, please do not come to the Sportsplex until your doctor 
deems it appropriate for you to do so. 
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